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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held its monthly meeting on April 25, 2017 at the Huron Perth Catholic 

District School Board in Dublin. 

Meeting Highlights: 

 

 The Board received and approved the Strategic Indicator Report for Q4. 

 The Board received and approved a number of reports related to Quality including the Risk, Health & 

Safety Report (Q4); CSS Dashboard (Q4); Client Satisfaction Survey Report (2016); OACCAC In-Home 

CCEE Survey Report (2015/16); and the Quality Improvement Plan Status Report (Q4). 

 The Board confirmed ONE CARE’s Quality Improvement Plan for 2017/18. 

 The Board received an update on the Patients First initiative. 

 The Board received a report on the recent actions of its Governance-Nominating Committee and its 

Vehicle Sponsorship Partnership Committee. 

 

Board Meetings are regularly held on the last Tuesday of each month.  If you are interested in attending, 

please inform Sarah Turner, Executive Assistant: sturner@onecaresupport.ca. For further information on 

highlights, please contact Kathy Scanlon, Executive Director: kscanlon@onecaresupport.ca 
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